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Dear Oregon Legislators, 

 

As a nurse, if my labor rates are so low I cannot sustain my family or my 

responsibility for my bills.  If the rates are applied in Oregon I will be forced to leave 

the nursing world and find another means of employment.  I urge you to not cap our 

wages.  My fellow nurse co-workers urge you to not cap our wages.  Some will just 

go to Washington State and others will leave the field as will I. 

 

I urge you to oppose this bill. 

 

Thank you, 

Diana Draper 


